
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                in Year 3 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

In Maths, we have started our Multiplication and 

Division unit. We have been working on making equal 

groups. We have used manipulatives to support our 

learning. 

We have continued our learning of the 4 and 8 times 

tables. Please continue practicing as much as you can 

at home! 

       

This Month’s Super Learners 

Robinson: Freddie, Maddy, Payton, Merim, 

Joshua, Hoda, Harley and Harleigh  

 

Darwin: Manuela, Evie, Freddie, Aavir, Wyatt, 

Amina, Mili, Lylah. 

 

Well done everybody for all your hard work in 

November! Keep it up! 
 

 

In English this month, we have been writing narratives 

based on ‘The Tin Forest’ by Helen Ward. We have been 

working on using thesaurus’ to make our vocabulary 

more ambitious. 

 

 

 

In Science this month, we have 

started our learning on the 

human body. We have labeled 

the key bones in the human 

skeleton. In addition to this, we 

have started to compare our 

skeleton to the skeleton of 

different animals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week took place 

during the 13th – 17th November. 

We came into school wearing our 

odd socks and discussed how we 

can promote kindness in our 

classes and wider school 

community.  

Remembrance 

Day 

 

 


